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We are extremely fortunate to have gracious staff and community members who support our school and
students.  While it is possible that we may periodically miss an opportunity to thank someone, we
sincerely appreciate the commitment of all of our supporters.  We would like to recognize the following
people for their devotion to our schools, students, staff and community.

● Thank you to School Community for understanding during school closures and delays as well as
NWCSD Transportation, ODOT, and Sherman County Road Department for their support.

● Connie Powell for her generous donation of winter coats to our students.
● Nels Swenson and FFA for their participation in the Ag Sales contest.
● Advantage Dental Program for completing dental screenings for K-12 students.
● Gail Gunderson, Nels Swenson and the sophomore class for organizing the tree sale and John

Barber, Bryce and Kristi Coelsch, Tamar Fritts, Amanda and Justin Payne and the many sophomore
students for volunteering to work at the sale.

● The Coelsch family for picking up the trees for the tree sale.
● Grass Valley Country Market, Moro Husky Market, and the Wasco Farm Store for selling the

remaining trees.
● Cindie King, Deidra von Borstel, K-6 Student Council and 7-12 Leadership students for

coordinating festive dress-up days and a door decorating contest.
● Kyle Blagg for volunteering to help during the basketball invitational.
● Tionie Kock for organizing the holiday staff celebration.

We truly appreciate the amazing support we receive from so many thoughtful people.  Thank you to
everyone in our great community and school district for your continued support! When you have time
please visit our Sherman County School District Web Page for the monthly appreciation comments.


